A BCUTHERN COMBPANY

July 8, 2013

Mr. Barry Evans

Escambia County Health Department
1295 W. Fairfield Drive

Pensacola, Florida 32501-1107

RE: Gulf Power - McDavid FL
Septic Tank Removal

Dear Mr. Evans:

Gulf Power acquired property in north Escambia County during May 2009 thru November
2011 for a proposed future generation project site. The proposed project site is located in
McDavid, FL approximately 3.2 miles west of Highway 29

Housing on several of the parcels has been removed. Gulf Power would now like permission
to abandon the septic tanks and back fill the excavation holes. Applications to abandon the

septic tanks are attached.

If you have any questions regarding this information, please give Ashley Jansen a call at
(850) 444-6141.

Sincerelyz

Richard “Mike” Markey
Land and Water Programs Manager

cc: Ashley Jansen, Gulf Power Environmental Affairs
Bill Maudlin, Gulf Power Land Manager
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